
Arctic GMO apple: Is it getting closer?

Is the GMO apple getting closer to reality? I talked to one source this week who believes the USDA
decision on the GMO non browning Arctic apple could be mere weeks away.

If the USDA renders a positive judgment on the Arctic apple, as many expect, it remains to be seen if
there will be legal challenges soon thereafter. Whatever the case, Neal Carter and the Arctic apple will
merit our attention in the months ahead. He is going it alone in this quest for the GMO apple.

View the original article here: Arctic GMO apple: Is it getting closer 
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